
INQUIRIES RE:  
City of Ashtabula 
Comprehensive Plan and Zoning Code Update RFP 
Spring 2025 
 
1. What is the inquiry period deadline? Inquiry period deadline is 04/02/2025.  

2.a. Could you please share more about the transportation and mobility issues we should 
be aware of when writing our scope of work, particularly regarding roadway conditions, 
bicycle and pedestrian connectivity, and transit access?  

When writing the scope of work, particularly regarding roadway conditions, bicycle and 
pedestrian connectivity, and transit access, there are not any specific issues that need to 
be mentioned.  If there are issues, they will be identified throughout the planning process.  

2.b. Are there any challenges or opportunities concerning one of these areas that 
specifically need to be addressed in the final comprehensive plan?  

No. 

3. Is there an ideal budget range that the City of Ashtabula has in mind for this project or for 
the individual phases? 

The City does not have a budget for this project.   

4. Would it be acceptable to include optional items in our proposal that we believe could 
add value to the project? 

The City welcomes optional items that could add value to the project.  

 


